
A Level Further Mathematics Preparation Work 

We are delighted that you have chosen to study A Level Further Maths. You will study the Single Maths content first 

and then move onto the Further Maths content after Christmas. Therefore it is vital that you are confident with all the 

material provided for A Level Mathematics and this should be your priority in preparing for starting in September. 

Please ensure you work through the content on A Level Maths document up to section 3 and bring it in September. 

You shouldn’t have too many problems so make sure you give yourself time to enjoy section 4! 

To be successful in Further Mathematics, you need to be prepared to work hard, think quickly and to undertake a lot 

of independent study. You need to be good at problem solving and using your knowledge to think hard about less 

familiar problems. 

Please attempt these problems and bring your solutions to your first Maths lessons in September. You might find some 

of them too tricky but have a go! Your teacher will be most interested in looking at your thinking, your methods and 

your layout rather than you necessarily achieving solutions.  

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

Once you’ve had a go, reflect on the following: 

- Which was your favourite problem and why? 
- Which has the most elegant solution? 
- Which is the most deceptive problem? 
- Which problem is the most challenging? 
- Which can you re-write using different numbers but the same structure? 
- Which can you re-write using the same surface but a different underlying problem? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
Oxford University entrance problems – multiple choice (choose one answer) 

 

 

 

Cambridge University Entrance Problem 

 

 


